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Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

Mr Lachlan Barry

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

The current legislation that you are trying to pass is discriminatory, brash and divisive. It does not help the
Victorian people it destroys the power CFA has to hire its on people, deploy its own people, train its own
people and continue to be the strong globally recognised fire service it 1s. Pushing through a change to CFA
and MFB will only lead to a worse situation for the Victorian people and WILL NOT HELP THEM. It does
not improve the Fire Service we have, it only divides them and pits them against each other and further
drives the wedge that the UFU started with their un-lawful and discriminatory EBA that discredits and puts
down Volunteers.
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